
Stop the 
arms fair!
 

The international arms fair, DSEI, is setting up shop in London  in 
September 2019, to export war and conflict around the world.

While the United Kingdom plays host to one of the world’s 
largest arms fairs, war, repression and injustice start here. Let’s 
stop it here. 

Quaker Peace & Social Witness has been working with a 
coalition of groups, including Stop the Arms Fair and Campaign 
Against the Arms Trade (CAAT) to organise a silent, candle-lit  
vigil. More information overleaf. 
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Candle-lit vigil  Monday 9 September

A silent, candle-lit vigil in the evening before the 
arms fair opens, in solidarity with victims of the 
arms trade.  All faiths and none welcome. 

Young Quakers are particularly welcome at this 
event, and staff from the Children & Young People’s 
Team of Quaker Life will be on hand. 

Meet at 18.30. South side Royal Victoria DLR, by 
roundabout, on Seagul Lane, E16 1BY 

Quaker Peace & Social Witness staff will be at the 
candle-lit vigil. If you cannot make it to London but 
want to send a banner or placard for Friends to 
hold, get in touch.  

Contact: danielj@quaker.org.uk or 020 7663 1090. 

Stay up to date with QPSW’s peace campaigning: subscribe to the Quaker Faith in Action newsletter at 
http://bit.ly/QPSWFiA and follow us on Twitter @DisarmQuaker. 

More details: www.stopthearmsfair.org.uk/events. 

Friends involved in https://rootsofresistance.org.uk/ 
may also be interested in attending.




